
Harvest Park
 Open House

Plymouth Parks & Recreation Invites You To Attend The

Thursday, February 14, 2019 | 6:00-7:00 pm
Plymouth City Hall - 3400 Plymouth Blvd

Please contact the Parks & Recreation office if you have any 
questions or comments at recreation@plymouthmn.gov 

or 763-509-5200.

We are pleased to announce that planning for a new neighborhood  
park in your area has begun! The 1.83 acre parcel at 18101 61st Ave N will 

begin development in 2019 with a playground.

You are invited to an open house to review playground concepts and vote 
for a preferred design. Your thoughts and ideas are extremely important 

to the future development of this park. 

The park project will go before the Parks & Recreation Advisory  
Commission for review at their meeting Thursday, February 14, 2019  

at 7:00 p.m. at Plymouth City Hall.


